
 
 

URGENT WHEELS SERVICE ALERT FOR DUBLIN HIGH 
 
Friday September 16, Dublin High School will be having their annual Homecoming Parade.  
 
The parade event means that 1) classes will be released about 30 minutes earlier than usual and 2) 
Village Parkway will be closed between AVB and Davona Dr from 2:45pm to 4:45pm. However, Dublin 
Police will let buses through in the southbound direction during this time as needed. 
 
With this, here is Wheels operating plan: 
 
Routes 501, 502, and 504:  Buses will operate their normal times and routings and will not return after 
the parade ends 
 
Route 503: Buses will operate normal schedules throughout the day. However, the 3:31pm trip will need 
to detour as follows: 
 
 

 


